
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

This coming week is Teacher Appreciation Week. Please join me in celebrating our phenomenal 

team of teachers here at JMS. Our kids are so fortunate to have them. To help us celebrate, and if 

you are able, please consider sending a small token of appreciation to your child’s teacher next 

week. A thank you note, a small snack, or small gift cards are wonderful ways to show your 

appreciation.  

 

It is the time of year when we begin thinking about the PTA for the coming school year. If you 

are interested in serving with the PTA, please reach out to Ms. Matthews in our front office.  

 

Early voting in Guildford County began this week. As a reminder, the school bond is on the 

ballot. We have included lots of information on our website and social media pages including, 

what the bond will support and how it will be paid for. 

 

Interim reports will be virtual and will go out on Tuesday of this week. As a reminder, you can 

check your child’s progress at any time using the Parent Portal feature in PowerSchool.  

 

The track team will have a meet at home against Southeast Middle on Wednesday. The softball 

and baseball teams will play on Tuesday at Northwest Middle and at home on Thursday against 

Northern Middle. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back next week. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


